

TERM 3 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 16
SEPTEMBER 2022



## PREMIER'S READING CHALLENGE

## Celebrating the Premier's Reading Challenge in Year 3

The Premier's Reading Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read more and to read more widely.

This year in Year 3, we had an incredible 57 students persevere and finish the Premier's Reading Challenge. What a wonderful achievement! This is what some Year 3 students have to say about the experience:

- I think everyone should do the Premier's Reading Challenge because it is good for your reading. Phoebe & Jade, 3F.
- I set a goal, persisted and finished the PRC! My top tip for doing this is read a lot every week! Ariella, 3F.
- The PRC has helped me find lots of new and interesting series. Calvin, 3F.
- My favourite author is Anh Do because he is very funny! Noah, 3F.
- I think everyone should do the PRC because it improves your reading so you can learn new words and get better at writing. Claudia, 3W.
- My favourite author is David Walliams because his books are interesting and they have a twist at the end, which I love. Aouie, 3W.
- My favourite author is David Pilkey because he writes hilarious books that make you laugh from start to the end. Adrian, 3W.

In recognition of their enthusiasm, effort and engagement in reaching this milestone, the students celebrated with delicious ice blocks. Well done everyone!









**Mrs Bronwyn Ferguson** Assistant Coordinator Stage 2- 3F